
(AMENDMENT / EXTENSION OF EOI OPENING DATE)

The all others terms and condition shall remain unchanged.

The Expression of Interest (EOI), published in the newspapers on 22.10.2023, 
vide PID (H) No.151/2023, regarding Hiring of services to provide Security 
Guards / Supervisors for the protection of Transmission Lines throughout HESCO 
Jurisdiction, which was to be opened on 06.11.2023. The EOI opening date 
may be read as 21.11.2023 instead of existing.
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